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    HJR 3 an amendment to the Oregon Constitution puts an unnecessary burden on 

petitioners  to gather even more signatures to be able to put measures on the ballot. 

The current process works just fine the way it is and does not need to be changed. 

This would just take more power from the people and put the power in to the 

lobbyists. Requiring a percentage from all counties will kill any future initiatives in 

Oregon, in the future.  All this would do is ensure the groups who have money to hire 

petitioners would be the ones to getting anything on the ballot. This is unfair to all 

voters. Both HJR3 and HJR11 both need to squashed in committee and strongly ask 

you to vote No on both. Thank you. 


